
 

Phone:  905 889 6767 
Attendance Line:  905 889 5112 

Fax:  905 889 3311 

As we move forward in our fast-paced world, it is important to share informa-

tion with our families on an on-going and regular basis.  We continue to post 

news on our Wilshire School Blog (Wilshire-es.com) as it is relevant and timely.  

The calendar dates on the blog and the School Website (http://

whilshire.es.yrdsb.ca/) will be kept up to date regularly as well.  With school 

based information readily available to our community, a monthly newsletter will 

no longer be published.  Please continue to check our blog and website for in-

formation updates.  As always, feel free to ask us any questions as they arise. 
 

   Mark McTaggar t   Pam McInnis  

   Principal   Vice-Principal  

Nov. Issue 2014 

Important Dates 

 Nov. 5 Grade 3’s to Heritage School House 

 Nov. 12 Progress Reports go home 

 Nov. 13/14 Parent-Teacher Interviews 

 Nov. 14 P.A. Day  

 Nov. 24 Grade 7/8 Immunizations 

 Nov. 25 Photo Re-Take Day 

 Dec. 1 School Council Meeting 
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Thornhill, Ontario 
L4J 7S8 

SCHOOL HOURS 
 

Outdoor supervision 
begins:  8:40 am 

Instructional time: 
8:55—10:35 am 

Recess-10:35-10:55 am 
Instructional time: 

10:55 am—12:35 pm 
Lunch-12:35-1:35 pm 

Instructional Time: 
1:35-3:15 pm 

Dismissal:  3:15 pm 

Blog:  Wilshire-es.com 

Website:  http://wilshire.es.yrdsb.ca/ 

School email:  wilshire.es@yrdsb.ca 

Remembrance Day Assembly 

Tuesday, November 11, 
2014 

11 a.m. 

On Remembrance Day, we will 

be having a short assembly immediately follow-

ing morning recess.  The assembly will consist 

of “Placing of the Wreaths”, several readings 

from various students including “In Flanders 

Fields”, and the traditional moment of silence.  

Book Fair 

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to 

our school!  Parents and students are 

invited to come out and support  our 

school by purchasing the latest and greatest in children's 

books.  This fundraising event enables our school to buy 

new resources for the library and our classrooms.  The 

Book Fair will run from Tuesday, November 11th until 

Friday, November 14th.  Please mark your calendars and 

we'll see you there! 

HEART SMART POINTS 

The money we raised at last year’s 

Jump Rope for Heart Fundraiser 

awarded us many “Heart Smart Points” 

to spend.  We received $725 in Winter-

green Gift Cards.  This money will be 

spent to buy recreational equipment for 

the school yard.   


